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I am in opposition to SB916. Why should we grift more tax money via unemployment 

when striking union workers decide to strike. Doesn't the union collects fees for strike 

pay? The unions already have too much power in Oregon & this just increases the 

tax burden on private employers & tax payers. Unemployment is for those who are 

UNEMPLOYED, not those temporarily on strike. All these costs will be passed on by 

businesses. Why do you insist on the only business left as the state government with 

no growth in the private sector. 

Public unions & the AFL/CIO have too much power in this state & this just gives them 

more. 


